
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is 
hereby given that two (2) or more members of the City of 
Coconut Creek City Commission and/or City staff may 
be present at a meeting of the Broward County Board of 
County Commissioners. The County Commission will be 
considering several proposed ordinances related to the 
Monarch Hill Landfill expansion, adoption of a proposed 
Small-Scale amendment to the Broward County Land 
Use Plan map (PC 22-5) located in the Broward 
Municipal Services District, adoption of a proposed Code 
amendment pertaining to waste limitation, and adoption 
of a proposed Code amendment pertaining to height 
limitations for landfills.  
 
The meeting is scheduled to take place:  
 
DATE:  Tuesday, January 28, 2025 
TIME:    10:00 a.m.  
LOCATION: Broward County Governmental Center  

115 South Andrews Avenue 
Room 422 (Commission Chambers) 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 
For further information regarding this meeting, please 
contact the City Clerk Department at 954-973-6774. 

  
 
Posted:    1/21/2025 


